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MESSAGE FROM 
MRS LAWRENCE

  

                                                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to you all after what I hope was a restful and enjoyable Easter 
break! 

This week we have seen the children return with great energy towards their 
learning and behaviour for learning has been wonderful. A special well done 
and thank you to Fred class, who undertook Technical Pre-test Maths papers 
today. These tests are mandatory and they provide valuable information for 
future SATs papers. Thank you to the Year 6 team who supported Fred class so 
well today, especially with SATs only around the corner. As well as SATS coming 
up, we also have the Year 1 Phonics check and the Y4 Multiplication check. If 
you would like more information about these, please contact your child’s class 
teacher or Mrs Lucas - h.lucas@bigginhillps.com  

Looking towards to the rest of this short term we have a number of events 
coming up including the School Council bake sale, ‘It’s Good to be Me’ week 
and the FRIENDS sponsored bounce.  Next week is set to be a lot brighter as 
the warmer weather starts creeping in. Please ensure that your child is fully 
prepared with suncream (applied before school), sun hats and water bottles.

If you have a child in Year 4 or 6 please look out for communication from Miss 
Elliot regarding final meetings for Bushcraft and PGL for this academic year. 
Miss Elliott will also be holding a meeting for the current Y5 families regarding 
next year’s residential trip.   

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs Lawrence
Headteacher and Safeguarding Lead

Weekly Whole School 
Attendance 95%

Weekly Class Attendance

Excellent attendance ‘gold’ 
98-100%

               Crayon - 98.2%

   Good attendance ‘green’
96-97.9%

Skellig -97.9%
Gregory Cool -97.9%
Chameleon- 97.2%

Elmer -96.9%
Fred -96.3%

Well Done!

Stars of the Week

Caterpillar - Freyja M
Tiger - Freddie B 
Elmer - Eddie C
Chameleon - Harold L  
Crayon - Owen L  
Charlie Cook - Willow W 
Sofia Valdez - George I 
Gregory Cool - Ella G 
Chaya - Zaine T  
Ebenezer Tweezer - Ella H 
Pevensie - William S 
Gelifen - Olivia B 
Fred - Whole Class 
Skellig - Travis L 
Aspire - Atra A 

Congratulations!

House Points

                Holmes
Rowling

           Attenborough   
Hawking

On Tuesday 2nd April, the School Council had an Egg-celent time 
delivering all the Easter eggs that you kindly donated.  The elderly people 
who attend the Community Centre on Tuesday's and Wednesday's were 
presented with one of the eggs, while enjoying talking to the children 
about what they were going to be doing over Easter break.

The School Council would like to thank everyone for all your donations - it 
was very much appreciated.

Mrs Snelling 
School Council and Eco Lead

               Eggs For The Elderly 

mailto:h.lucas@bigginhillps.com


              
MAKATON
Sign of the Week

                                             
                        

 

 HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND  
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

Weekly Lunch Menus
We will continue sending out weekly menus each Friday afternoon as we feel this is working well for families and keeps this 

fresh in your inbox!

Mrs Freeman

28th April - Clothes Collection (main 
reception)

30th April - Cake Sale 

30th April - ORT Class Assembly 9am 
KS1 Hall

6th May - Ambassador assembly - 
invite only

7th May - ORC Class Assembly 9am 
KS1 Hall

19th May - Sponsored Bounce (more 
details to follow from the Friends)

21st May - 1C Class Assembly 9am 
KS1 Hall

2nd June - Inset Day

6th June - Sports Day/Summer Fair 

16th June - Special Recognition 
Assembly 9am - invite only

18th-20th June - Bushcraft (Yr 4)

27th June - Inicio Trust Day (Inset Day)

30th June - 4th July - PGL Devon (Yr 6)

DIARY DATES
Keep a note!

Festival! 

LANGUAGE OF THE 
MONTH

Lithuanian
Hello:    Sveiki

Goodbye:   Viso gero

Thank you:   Ačiū

Blundells Presents Biggin 
Hill Family Festival 

Saturday 3rd May -12-9pm
Sunday 4th May - 12-8pm 

There will be a variety of 
refreshments, live music, 
bouncy castles, street food 
and childrens activities. 

Address: Blundells FSL 
(Squash Club), Jail Lane, 
Biggin Hill, TN16 3AU

Uniform

As we are now in the Summer Term, the children are 
able to wear Summer uniform. The children are 

permitted to wear white polo tops, grey shorts/skirts, 
blue check gingham dresses or culottes.  Please 
remember that we do not allow open toe or shoes 

without backs.  

Children do not need to wear a tie.

Odd Shoe Day 
Thank you to everyone who 
supported Odd shoe day last 
term - it was a huge success!

We raised a total of £178.00. 
Half of the funds will go to 
Bromley Food Bank and the 
other half will go towards our 
July Fun day.

St George’s Day
On Monday 28th April 
children who participate in 
uniformed clubs i.e. Cubs, 
Beavers, Rainbows and 
Brownies, are able to wear 
their uniforms to school if 
they wish to celebrate St 
George’s Day.

https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

